
Last chance to have a say on A55
Junctions 15 and 16 improvement plans

The consultation, which looks at options to remove the roundabouts at
junctions 15 and 16, began on Monday 4 June and comes to an end on Monday 28
August.

There are nine options begin considered, five for Junction 15 and four for
junction 16.

The proposals will improve safety for road users along the A55, and for
people using the route to travel to and from Dwygyfylchi, Penmaenmawr and
Llanfairfechan. They will also strengthen the road’s resilience, result in
better journey times and seek to improve active travel routes in the area.

Public Consultation Exhibitions were held in June in Dwygyfylchi, Penmaenmawr
and Llanfairfechan for people to see the options being considered in detail
and the timescales involved.

Economy and Transport Secretary Ken Skates said: 

“The Welsh Government is investing hundreds of millions of pounds
into improving transport infrastructure in North Wales and the A55
Junction 15 and 16 improvement scheme is a significant part of our
plans.

“People’s views on the options being considered are a vital part of
the decision process and I encourage everyone with an interest to
share their opinion before the consultation closes on 28 August.”
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